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In the past few months 2 very 
important things have happened  
in Australia concerning disability 
services. You may have heard 
about them on the news. 

 

The first big thing is the Disability 
Royal Commission finished their 
work and wrote a big final report 
for the government.  

 

 

 

They listened to the stories of 
people with disabilities and their 
families to make 222 
recommendations about how to 
improve life for people with 
disabilities. 

 

 

The government is now  
listening to what other people 
think of the final report. 
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 It will then let us know if  
there will be any changes to  
the way Kurrajong provides 
support to you. 

 

 

The second big thing is the   

NDIS Review is complete. 

 

In 2022 Minister Bill Shorten 
started a review of the NDIS  
to see what is working and  
what is not working.  

 

 

Many people with disability and 
their families had their say –  
good and bad. 
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The review is now finished  
and the government is looking  
at the results. 

 

 

We hope to hear about some 
improvement plans for the future 
soon, but Minister Shorten said 
there won’t be changes in your 
services for some time. 

 

 

Kurrajong will let you know  
when any changes happen. 

 


